
 

India Trade Promotion Organisation 

Date: February 10, 2025 

 

NOTICE – ONLINE BOOKING OF HANGAR 7B FOR AAHAR 2025 

 
With regard to the booths in the hangars opened for AAHAR 2025 online bookings on 
February 10, 2025, applicants may please note that the bookings for HANGAR 7B have 
been paused till further notice. 

 
For technical queries, please contact technical helpdesk on landline number 011- 
23378808, +91-8178167174 and email technicalsupport@itpo.gov.in between 10 
AM to 6 PM from Monday to Friday. 
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